Welcome Message

Asian Pathology Summit 2020





Mohamad Miqdady Sheikh Khalifa Medical City, Abu Dhabi, UAE

Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of the organizing committee, it is my pleasure to invite all pathologists, researchers, scientists, academic people and pioneering students to attend and participate in the Asian Pathology Summit 2020 during February 17-18, 2020. We welcome you to join us and be a part of knowledge and views in respect to the theme "Trends, Progressions and Evolving Challenges in Pathology". Pathology is one of the most rapidly growing fields in medicine. It is important to be updated with the advanced research and progress in pathology. The congress is a wonderful gathering for all pathologists, physicians, surgeons, physicians, researchers and students all over the world discussing different aspects of pathology and its sub-specialties. This Conference will strive to offer plenty of networking, providing you with the opportunity to meet and interact with distinguished pathologists, scientists, researchers as well as distinctive experts. Welcome and best wishes, I look forward to meet you at Asian Pathology 2020

Best Regards
Dr. M. Miqdady
American Board of Ped. GI, Hepatology & Division
Chief, Ped. GI, Hepatology & Division
Sheikh Khalifa Medical City, Abu Dhabi, UAE